
GREETINGS, 

 

If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an 

area impacted by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to 

our economy in the process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project. 

 

Midas Gold has worked hard to ensure the safety of the community during construction and 

operations of the Stibnite Gold Project. To minimize travel near important waterways, Midas Gold 

has proposed using Burntlog Road. This allows the company to take advantage of existing Forest 

Service roads and reduce travel on Johnson Creek and South Fork Road â€“ both of which are heavily 

used by recreationalists. This plan maximizes safety and ensures all Idahoans have access to our 

public lands. 

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on the project. I am grateful for the virtual meeting room 

you created. It made learning about the project easy and gave me the tools I needed to submit 

meaningful comments within the 60-day timeframe. If I can do it, anyone can. I urge you to move 

forward with alternative two. 

 

Have a good day, 

 

 

I fully support this.  

 

 

Name: Gregory D Scuka 


